

July 12, 2018

## HON. BENJAMIN DIOKNO

Chairperson Government Procurement Policy Board Unit 2506, Raffles Corporate Center, F. Ortigas Jr. Road, Ortigas Center 1605

Dear Secretary Diokno:

Greetings!

We are respectfully submitting herewith the *DSWD Field Office V's Procurement Monitoring Report* for the first semester of 2018.

Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

ARNEL B. GARCIA, CESO II
Regional Director

cc: MS. MARY ANGELENE DP. ARABIT-TOLENTINO
Director III-Procurement Service
Department of Social Welfare and Development

ABG/MCAP/#DB/bacsec